

Recommendations for County Facilities Pursuant to Governor's Order Dated 3.23.2021 (Active on 4.9.2021)



- Open all facility entrances to pre-COVID state.
- Meeting chambers all set to 3' distance between chairs.
- All board or commission meetings on county property mask preferred, but not required.
- COVID cleaning protocols stay in place.
- Sneeze guards will stay in place in county offices.



- BRATS will continue to follow federal guidelines (currently masks required for drivers and passengers).
- Affiliated agencies will manage protocols within their office areas.
- Courts and BCSO will operate as directed by the presiding judge and sheriff.
- Council on Aging will return to pre-COVID operations on a case-bycase basis.
- Personnel department will continue to follow CDC guidelines for COVID employee leave.
- Live Oak Landing and Bicentennial Park reservation applications and tours no longer require social distancing plans.